RECEIVED

From: Douglas Evans_ MAR 03 2023
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 8:20 PM

. . . . PUBLIC SERVICE
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> COMMISSION
Subject: Case#f 2022-00432 Bluegrass water operating lIc, rate increase

I’m emailing to join others in saying how shocked we are at the outrageous proposed rate increase
of almost 700% for our district. | can understand a reasonable increase over the next few years to
help keep our community safe and healthy by making repairs on our sewer system and treatment
plant, but the proposed increase is to be in effect in one month, that will put a hardship on every
family in our district. So | am requesting an intervention on this matter.

Thank you,

Doug and Laura Evans
141 Fallow Circle
Georgetown, KY
40324






